
24th Jan 31st Jan

EYFS
N: Lyla-

Rose
R: Jaxon

N: Jaxx
R: Daisy

Year 1 Emilia Teddie

Year 2 Oliviyae Kelsey

Year 3 Nova Amelia-May

Year 4/5 Freya Oliver F

Year 5/6 Alexa Mia

Wind, Rain, Sunshine we’ve had it all these past few weeks!!!  Hopefully the bad weather is
behind us now and we can look forward to Spring.
*Huge thank you to the Leeming family who have donated three keyboards to school.  We are
extremely grateful. They will make a big difference to our keyboard club and music lessons.
*Just a reminder that children are not allowed to wear smart watches for school.  Whilst
there are many benefits to using this technology, they also create challenges, including
distractions during class activities and data privacy.  We use a robust filtering and monitoring
system for all internet use, however this is only in operation for school devices and therefore
any personal device poses a safeguarding risk.  Thank you for cooperation and
understanding.
*Next week is children’s mental health week.  On Friday we are inviting the children to dress
in a way that expresses who they are.  It’s important that all children can be themselves.
*Reminder to sign up for a parents evening appointment on Tuesday 11th Feb or Wednesday
12th Feb.  This can be done on school spider or popping into the office.
Have the most wonderful weekend.  See you on Monday.
Mrs Emma Harding

1. School Highlights: 31st January 2025

Nursery: 87.8%    Reception: 92.4%
Year 1: 94.2%        Year 2: 94.5% 
Year 3: 94.4%        Year 4/5: 94.9% 
Year 5/6:  93.6% 

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

WB: 27.01.25: DT Fortnight - focus is FOOD
WB: 03.02.25: Children’s mental health week
05.02.25: Yr 1 phonic information meeting
05.02.25: Yr 6 SATs Information meeting
07.02.25: No church this week
07.02.25: Dress in a way that expresses who you
are
11.02.25: Internet safety day
11.02.25/12.02.25: Parents evening

4.stars of the fortnight


